
                                 
 
 
SPRING CARNIVAL SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER 
Please, please, please place Saturday, May 12, on your calendar to help with this extremely important 
fundraiser for the Neil Goslen Scholarship Fund.  We will need a lot of help to make this a successful 
event.  The scholarship assists several families who would not be able to attend otherwise.  Even if your 
child, personally, does not receive a scholarship, the school, as a whole, benefits from having those 
students.  If your family receives scholarship assistance, you are expected to be strongly involved in this 
fundraiser.   
 
BOOK FAIR UPDATE 
Total Book Fair sales were $2,557.97, which was our second highest total!  The sales boosted our 
available Scholastic Dollars to $3,100.  These can be spent on various school equipment needs and 
upgrades as well as books for the classrooms and library.  Thank you! 
 
 SPAGHETTI DINNER UPDATE 
Thanks to everyone’s participation and the hard work of our volunteers, we made $1,900 from the 
Spaghetti Dinner.  Thank you! 
 
ACHIEVEMENT TESTS ~ APRIL 23-27 
Please avoid making appointments test week for your child during the mornings.  Achievement tests are 
very difficult to make up. 
 
YEARBOOK PICTURES 
Thanks to all those who have emailed pictures to Miss Stout for the yearbook.  You may continue to do 
so for another week or two.  Please email them to ngcayearbook@gmail.com.  Yearbooks may still be 
ordered at the price of $40 until the end of April. 
 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

     
April 23-27 – Achievement Testing      
May 10 - Spring Concert 
May 12 – Carnival Scholarship Fundraiser 
May 28 -  Memorial Day       
May 30 - May Fun Day @ VMC  
May 31 - Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation    
Jun 1 – Awards Assembly, 9:30 am  
Jun 1 – Graduation, 7 pm 


